
Careers and Apprenticeships Show 27th September 2022 

A selection of Year 10 and 11 pupils went to Fratton Park for the Careers and Apprenticeship show. 

This event was a great success and pupils had the opportunity to network and ask important 

questions for their future destinations with a variety of local employers. They represented the school 

with respect and the employers said how engaged our pupils were with talking about their future 

aspirations.  

Pupil Quotes:  

“The speakers were engaging, and I found it informative”  

“It was good talking to specialists” 

“A lot of variety of employers to speak to and they were very helpful” 

“It helped me to think about other career areas that are available” 

“It was a great chance to interact with employers. It has helped me narrow down what I want to do 

after leaving Mayfield.” 

“It was really good, learning about important life skills are helpful in employment. The 

encouragement to always have a go and follow your aspirations was good advice”.  

 

A Parent emailed to say their daughter has had a brilliant time and came home full of exciting ideas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


